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State Regulatory Statement-
The domestic water supply for this area is provided by a state small water system. State regulatory requirements for operation of a state small water system are less extensive than requirements for larger public water systems. If you have questions concerning your water supply, you should contact Alpine Water Company, Jerry Billings 775-781-2948, jabkap@hotmail.com, or any other Board Member, or your local health department.
